
 
Groundhog Day February 2nd! 

Friday February 7, 2025 
 

Good afternoon Osler community, 
Professional Day Friday February 14 (no school for students) 

Snow   
Vet Visit 

More snow 
 

This week has been a snowy one indeed!  I am not sure if the Groundhog saw his shadow, but we are still 
in winter on the west coast!  The children enjoyed playing in the snow and making sculptures, snow 
angels and playing games. 
  

 
 
 



 
 

Vet Visit 
On Tuesday Dr. Doug (Ms. M’s dad) from Animal Care Hospital of Williams Lake was in for a visit. He 

shared with Div. 7, 8 and 10 about his job as a vet, dairy farming, caring for animals and helping wildlife. 
Maggie was glad to assist in allowing the children listen to her heartbeat with Dr. Doug’s stethoscope. 

 

  
 

 
 

 



 

  
 

 
More Snow 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

   
 
Enjoy your weekend, 
 
Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 


